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March 15, 2012

Dear Mr. Sambonn Lek:

From all of us at Angkor Hospital for Children (AHC) we would like to thank you for your emailed letter of March 9th 2012 detailing

Sam Relief's kind donation to Angkor Hospital for Children. The donation of rice and other items with a total value of $3,500.00 will
be delivered to the hospital in April 2012.

In 2011, AHC was busy with many exciting events and developments. As AHC continues to expand and develop its services, and
looks to extend its specialty medical services, it maintains its focus on providing high quality medical care with compassion and
accessibility to children in need. AHC hallmarks 2011 as the period when it celebrated seeing its 1 millionth patient since first
opening its doors in 1999.

Here Is A Story We Thought You Might Enjoy: One Million Patients
Served

Angkor Hospital for Children first opened its doors on 22 February 1999.
It was through the vision of Mr Kenro Izu that AHC was built as he
identified a need for a healthcare facility for sick and poverty stricken
Cambodian children in Siem Reap. In December 2011 the AHC
Outpatients Department (OPD) celebrated the treatment of its 1 millionth
patient. It is a fantastic achievement to have provided care to 1 million
children through the Outpatients Department (OPD).

On 19 December 2011, Alva, an 11 month old girl, came to AHC OPD
seeking medical care. She was the 1 millionth child seen at AHC’s OPD.
Alya is the only child in her family. Her parents live in central Siem Reap.
Her mother is a housewife who cares for Alya at home and her father is a driver at one of the universities in Siem Reap. This is the
third time that Alya’s mother has brought her to AHC since she was bom. Alya had been suffering from gastroenteritis for a number
of days, so her mother decided to bring her back to AHC. Alya’s mother said that she now only brings Alya to AHC, as she holds
great trust in the hospital's medical team and staff. She recounts that each time she’s brought Alya to AHC, the treatment and
medications prescribed have been successful in resolving her problem.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at any time if you would like more information about the daily activities of Angkor Hospital for
Children. Also, if you visit Siem Reap, Cambodia and stop by hospital for a visit, please let us know, as we would be glad to take
you on a tour of our facilities. In the mean time, please visit our website at www.angkorhospital.org to learn more about us and
ways you can get involved. Our success depends on good relationships and a growing number of people catching on to our vision.

On behalf of the staff, children and families at Angkor Hospital for Children, please accept my most sincere thanks and gratitude for
your support. Please confirm if you would like to be added into the list of receiving the hospital newsletter.

We wish you all the best of luck, health, and success from this New Year.
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Sincerely, ) %
Mrs. Sinketh Arun - e )

Director of Public Relations :
arun@angkorhospital.org
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